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BBQ – Saturday 14th July


We will be having a school BBQ on the playground and field on the 14th July from 4pm until 8pm. Tickets will be £5 per adult and £3 per child or a family of four will be £15.


On Friday, the 13th July, we will hold a non-uniform day and we ask very kindly in return that you could please send in prizes for the tombola and raffle. There will also be a tuck shop, a lucky dip and other stalls. The children can purchase £2 and £5 cards which they can use at the stalls as a pre-paid card – much easier for parents! You can pre-order your cards now or buy them on the day. If you would like to run/organise your own stall, please let us know. We are organising a teacher versus parents rounders match as well as family matches. Teams will be approx. 10 people so please let us know if you are interested. We have sold quite a few tickets already. Food will be ordered by Wednesday 11th July, so please order your tickets if you haven’t done so already. The year 6 children are hoping to perform their dance about 5pm.


 


Father David’s Leaving Gift


Many of you will know that Father David will be leaving our Parish and is moving to Bolton in July to look after another Parish there. We are sad to lose him as he has become a very important part of St. Mary’s School. At the year 6 leavers Mass on Thursday 19th July at 6.30pm in Church, we would like to present him with a gift on behalf of all the children, parents and staff. Please send any donations into school if you would like to be part of this. Also, please can we encourage all of our children in school to attend this Mass at the end of the school year as it is an important time for our school community as we say goodbye and good luck to our year 6 children as they move onto High School. 


 





St. Mary’s Pre-school, Breakfast and After-School Clubs


Thank you for your responses to our survey last week. We are now very pleased to announce that from September, we will be providing wrap-around care and a pre-school for 3/4 year olds. More information will be sent out later this week but in the meantime, if you have any questions, please direct them to either Mrs Cookson or Mrs Morris. 


Litter Picking on 4th July


Elicia in year 4 has asked if we can do a community litter pick on Wednesday, 4th July. She has also invited other schools to take part. If you would like to join us, we will be out and about the village during the afternoon. Thanks to Elicia for thinking about our world. 


Blackpool Zoo – Friday 6th July


Reception, yrs. 1,2,3 and 4 will be going to Blackpool Zoo on Friday. It is school uniform but they may wear trainers and leave their ties and jumpers at home. Please ensure that they have sun-cream on before coming to school in the morning and that they have a sun-hat, plenty of water and a packed lunch. It would be helpful if they can bring a rucksack to carry their lunch in.   


Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs


The whole school production will be held in the Village Hall next Thursday, 12th July at 2pm and 6.30pm. Children may leave with a parent or appropriate adult (with parental permission) after the afternoon performance. Please ensure that your child is back at the Village Hall no earlier than 6pm and no later than 6.15pm for the evening performance. Thank you for all your help with the costumes – it is a huge help to us in school!





 





     








